College of Science, Engineering & Technology

November 4, 2014

Mr. George Corser Science East 179

Dear Mr. Corser:

Thank you so much for your presentation, "Protecting Privacy in Vehicular Networks" in the Science, Engineering & Technology Colloquium series. I strongly believe that the colloquium series is very important, and I really appreciate your contributions to the scholarship and intellectual life of the college. This is an important service that benefits both faculty and students.

Thank you again,

Sincerely,

Dr. Andrew Chubb, Interim Dean

College of Science, Engineering & Technology

Thanks for presenty, Doorge. I enjoyed the talk, but I must admit that I'm a but servous to doine home more.